OiL CONSERVATION CoMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

O YO

M. J. . falier, Agent
G. E. Hall

Box 1347

Midland, Texas

Dear Mr. Sadler:

To date we have had wo veply to our letter of Aggust 1, 1960

in whizh we reguested that we e nitifled that the location

for the G. E. Hall Shell State No. 1 located in Unit A of Sec.
24, T-11-S, R-37-E had been cleared and a marker erected, and
that Form C-105, Well Record, be submitted.

Please give this matter your smmediate attention in order that
we may clear our file for this well.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1
me



